
  
 
 
Date:  22.05.2018 
 
TO                                                                                        
THE MANAGER, 
THE BSE LIMITED 
PHIROZE JEEJEEBHOY TOWERS 
DALAL STREET 
MUMBAI- 400001 

SUB: Compliance with  regulation 29 of SEBI (Listing Obligation Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is to inform you that a meeting of Board of Directors of the company is scheduled to be 
held on Wednesday, the 30th day of May, 2018 at 05:00 P.M. at the Registered office of the 
Company to consider the Audited Quarterly/ Annual financial results of the company for the 
Quarter ending on 31st  March, 2018. 
 
 
Thanking you. 
 

 


